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Dear Colleagues,
Thank you for your participation in the December 15-16, 2015 RAS Initiative Symposium.  We hope you enjoyed the program as much as we enjoyed hosting it!  We ask that you take a few minutes to provide feedback on your experience.  Please share your critiques, comments, suggestions, and compliments to help us prepare for the next Symposium.
Please follow this link to take the survey.
Best,
Sonia Calcagno
RAS Initiative Coordinator
National Cancer Institute
Office of the Director
Building 31, 11A30
Bethesda, MD  20892
